
RES-0695

Approving a resolution terminating the 
current Multiple Use Agreement with 

the Texas Department of Transportation 
(TxDOT) affiliated with the FM 685 and 

FM 1825 sidewalks



 Multiple Use Agreements (MUA) are no 
longer required as they are covered 
under existing Municipal Maintenance 
Agreements

 Terminating the MUA will eliminate 
duplicate coverage



Staff recommends approving a resolution 
terminating the current Multiple Use 

Agreement with the Texas Department of 
Transportation (TxDOT) affiliated with the 

FM 685 and FM 1825 sidewalks


